
Tuesday 19th December 2023 

A school family, learning for life in all its fullness. 

 (John, 10:10) 

 

Our Achievers last week. 

Well done! 

 
 

 

       

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome to the final newsletter of 2023. Once again, 

it has been a very busy term and 

September seems such a long 

time ago! We have celebrated so 

many children for their 

achievements, whether 

academic, sporting or simply 

good manners and kindness towards others. The 

children have performed their Nativity services and 

carol concerts and Christmas parties have been 

enjoyed by all. It must be time for a well-deserved 

holiday for all!  

Class Assembly 
Last Friday’s worship was led by Mr Maunder with his 
class, shared with Mrs Baker, to celebrate Christmas 
around the world. The main theme linked with his 
teaching in Spanish, our chosen modern foreign 
language, and involved the children describing the 
festivities in Spain. Thank you, everyone for a lovely 
start to the day. Your audience was very impressed 
with your Spanish which just leaves me to say, ‘Feliz 
Navidad! 

 

Christmas Jumper Collection 
Thank you for sending out-grown 
Christmas jumpers into school. We 
were able to give these to our children 
who did not have one to wear for our 
festive events, ensuring everyone felt included and 
excited about Christmas! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Christmas Music Event 
What a lovely evening this was! Children playing the 
instruments they are learning in school and the choir 
singing many Christmas songs. We certainly have 
many talented children, and they did a wonderful job 
of making us all feel very festive! Thank you, Mr and 
Mrs Dove for putting on this event and showcasing 
our brilliant children!  

 

Thank you for your kind donation of selection boxes. 
We collected 70 boxes to give to children supported 
this year by Jeremiah’s Journey. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year! See you in 2024! 

 
Donna Wilson 
Head Teacher 
 

Mary Dean’s CE Primary 

Back to School 

We return to school on Thursday 4th January 

2024. 


